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To whom it may concern:
Good day!
With the announcement of the exceptions to the Presidential Proclamation (10143)  for J1 visa applicants, I am writing this letter to ask for consideration in letting the au pair that we matched with have an earlier visa appointment, as I am a front-line worker in desperate need of assistance.

I am an Emergency Medicine physician and resident preceptor for a large hospital network here in Atlanta, Georgia. I work with patients suffering from COVID-19 on a daily basis, and help train future doctors to do the same. Reducing shifts is not an option, as I must provide ample education for doctors-in-training. My husband also works full time, and with my odd hours child care has become an issue.

Furthermore, our chosen au pair’s age will disqualify her for the program if she should wait until next year.
As host family, we have matched with au pair Lorenni xxxxxxxx, who herself is a nurse and would be a wonderful addition to our family.  She is extremely well-qualified to care for our 4-year-old daughter, and as a student of Modern Languages is eager to immerse herself and study in a new country. Furthermore, we will give our au pair exposure to the American culture and our way of living here in America.
Thank you very much for your consideration.
If you have additional questions, please feel free to call me at 724-111-1111
Sincerely, 
Jessica xxxxxxxx, MD
